

Bushfire Relief Measures

In <u>CIB 341</u>, issued on 30 March 2020, the Office of the Registrar-General and Land Services SA announced a program of fee relief to assist property owners affected by the bushfires. It was also noted that Revenue SA are providing relief on stamp duty for impacted property owners.

CIB 349 advised of an extension to the scope of the fee relief program.

This Customer Information Bulletin is being released to remind those affected that this program is due to close on 20 January 2024.

The relief program will remain available up to and including 20 January 2024.

We hope that the fee relief program has provided much needed support to those affected.

Should you have any questions or require any support, please do not hesitate to contact Land Services SA at customersupport@landservices.com.au or on 08 8423 5000.

Jenny Cottnam Registrar-General

Brenton Pike Chief Executive Officer LAND SERVICES SA